
Papoose Creek Lift Station Redundant Force Main to Water and Resource Recovery 

Facility Project - Muscatine 

Proposed Recipient: 

City of Muscatine 

215 Sycamore St,  

Muscatine, IA 52761 

Amount Requested: $2,923,549 

Explanation of Request: Funding for this project will be used to develop new redundant force 

main segments connecting Papoose Creek Lift Station to the Water and Resource Recovery 

Facility. This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because installing a redundant force 

main will prevent future combined sewer overflows because it offers increased carrying capacity 

during heavy rain events and an alternate pathway during routine or emergency maintenance on 

one of the force mains. 

 


